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14 April 2023

Ms Kylie Fitzpatrick
Manager Environmental Assessment

Department of Environment, Parks and Water Security

GPO Box 3675
DARWIN NT 0801

Via email: eia.ntepa@nt.gov.au

Level 4 Paspalis Centrepoint
48-50 Smith Street Mail

DARWIN NT 0800

Postal address
GPO Box 4550

Darwin NT 0801

E brett.easton@nt.gov.au

T0889995190

File reference
36:DITT2022/00015

Dear Ms Fitzpatrick

Re: Invite to comment on Supplementary Environmental Report - Dl PL - Mandorah Marine

Facilities

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Department of Infrastructure, Planning and

Logistics' Supplementary Environmental Report.

The Department of Industry, Tourism and Trade has reviewed the referral documents and

comments are provided at Attachment A.

If you require any further information please contact Main Walsh, Manager Resource

Regulatory Reform at StrategyPolicvCoordination.DITT@nt.gov.au or on 8999 7020.

Yours sincerely

BRETT EASTON
Director, Resource Policy and Reform
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Environmental impact assessment under the Environment Protection Act 2019

Submission on the supplementary environmental report (SER)

Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics - Mandorah Marine Facilities

This submission is made under regulation 123 of the Environment Protection Regulations 2020

Government authority: Department of Industry, Tourism and Trade

Summary:

• The Energy Titles branch have no additional comments to make from the submission on the referral.

• The Mineral Titles branch advise that the proposed Mandorah Marine Facilities may impact Exploration Licence (EL) 33303, held by NT Lithium Pty Ltd.

Contact details are available on request.

• Fisheries branch advise that they have been in discussions with the Amateur Fishermen's Association of the Northern Territory (AFANT) regarding the

use of the proposed breakwaters as land-based fishing platforms for recreational fishers. AFANT advise that they have raised this at various stages of the

project and that they will be raising it again. Fisheries have no other comment from a recreational fisher's perspective.


